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7th June 2021 
 
Dear Parent and Carers,  
 
Re: Y5 & 6 Rugby Player Visit 
 
We have a professional Rugby player Watson Boas coming into school on Wednesday 16th 
June.  In the morning he will be taking part in ‘Question and Answer Sessions’ with the Year 5 
and 6 children.  In the afternoon he will deliver rugby training sessions to the Year 5 children.  
Please can all Year 5 children come to school in their PE kits on this day and also remember to 
bring their water bottle. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Mrs Whitfield 
PE Curriculum Lead. 
 


